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Oki! WOW! What a beautiful time of year. New life all around us. Calves in the fields 

playing tag, plant life in the budding stage, and patches of green in the grasses. Then this 

morning we awake to a white blanket of snow. Then we reminded ourselves that we live 

in Montana. 

 

Students at Big Sky are busy with their studies. The fourth and eighth graders finished up 

their science portion of the smarter balance testing. Thank you Mrs. Juneau! Grades 3-8 

will be doing the reading and math portion of the test in late April or early May. This will 

be completed on the chrome books. We are currently taking time out of each day to 

become familiar with the testing process, and learning skills to help each student to 

become successful. 

 

Graduation is on the mind of our eighth graders. They are amazing young ladies. I can 

still see them as first graders in my minds eye. Life is just beautiful! It has been an honor 

to have been a small part of their young lives. Mrs. A and I are very blessed and thankful 

for our employment with the school district. Thank you for the many things you do for 

the children. 

 

May the season of Easter bring peace into your lives. 

 

Dan Anderson 


